Debra Thompson

From:

Stephen Giesbrecht

Sent:

Wednesday, May 22, 2024 3:06 PM

To:

Assembly

Cc: Subject: Liz Cabrera; Chris Cotta

Junked Cars and messy yards

I just received a telephone call from Roxie Lee who is upset about the many "junked" vehicles and other debris in people's yards. She feels the Borough is not doing enough to keep town tidy, and wanted me to pass this along to the Assembly. She specifically mentioned using Borough staff to haul off cars and stuff for free to make it easier for people to dispose of their messes. She asked me to make sure and pass her concerns along to the Assembly.

Steve